
Telephone: Call "WAR OFFICE.”
(No Exchange Number necessary.) War Office,

Whitehall,
S.W.l.

20th July, 1920.

My dear General,

I have just got your letter of the 6th as X am on the 

point of starting for the Continent on a Mission which will 

take me ten days or a fortnight, so this is merely to acknow­

ledge and to say I have sent on your letter to General 

whose full name and address is as follows :

Brigadier-General A.E.W.Harman, C.B.,D.S.O.
Commanding 1st Cavalry Brigade,

Harman,

y.

Aldershot.
In the meantime warmest congratil&tions 

which I am quite certain you will fill with 

and success as your last ones, 

as I come back.

■ on your appointment 

as great dis tine tien 

I will write you again 

Kindest regards to Lady Currie from my wife

as soon

and myself,

I remain,

Yours in hi

Lieut♦-General Sir Arthur Currie,
G.C.B.,K.C.M,G.
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